

Stratford Road Henley-in-Arden Warwickshire B95 6AF

Tel No 01564 792364 Fax No 01564 792411

email: admin@henleyschool.com www.henleyschool.com

25 April 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians

This is a very busy year for Year 8 and we would like to remind you that on **Thursday 4 May** you are invited to attend a meeting led by Mr McCulley regarding the Year 9 to 11 curriculum and, in particular, the Key Stage 4 Pathways (Options) process.

The meeting starts at 6.30pm in the Hall and will include time at the end for you to discuss individual queries with the Progress Leader, Mme Pierre. The Pathways Booklet will be available at the start of the evening and will also be sent home electronically that day via *ParentPay*.

Following the information evening, students will be invited to an individual appointment in the next couple of weeks with Mr McCulley at which they will be able to discuss the subjects they would like to take for Key Stage 4. They should arrive to this meeting with Mr McCulley with their preferences form completed. Parents are welcome to attend this meeting if they wish.

Yours faithfully

Mr M McCulley

Manas Andrewy.

Deputy Headteacher

















